Shannon Elissa 

President, NU Women’s Centre

100 College Dr. 

North Bay, ON    P1B 8L7

(705) 474-3461 ext. 4213

nuwomenscentre@hotmail.com
10 September 2007
Dear Mr. Lang
I am writing to you on behalf of the Nipissing University Women’s Centre. We are a group on campus designed to raise awareness of gender issues on campus and throughout the community. We host many events throughout the year to assist us with this goal. One of our favorite events is the free, annual Pancake Breakfast we put on to welcome new students to Nipissing University. We have set the date of Friday, September 28th for this event, and it is we graciously seek your participation.
We are currently seeking any donations of maple syrup, margarine, sugar, flour, baking powder, table salt, cinnamon, canola oil, and blueberries that your organization would be willing to offer. One of the goals of the Women’s Centre for the 2007/2008 year is to liaise more with our local businesses. It is our feeling that this is a valuable opportunity for our organizations to work together to benefit the student community. In exchange for your support, the Women’s Centre would be pleased to advertise your participation in all of our promotional materials, and promote your brand on campus. Any leftover donations, additionally, would be donated to our campus Food Bank for use by students in need. 

I can be reached at 474-3461 ext. 4213 or by e-mail to nuwomenscentre@hotmail.com . I look forward to hearing from you and discussing anyway that we might be able to work together to make our Pancake Breakfast event a greater success. 

I thank you for your consideration. 
Best,

Shannon Elissa
